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Dear Organization Members / Surveyors  

The purpose of this technical letter is to remind them about the last amendments, 
related to the protection of seafarers´ employments agreements, wages, and the 
entitlement of repatriation while they are held captives on or off the vessel as a 
result of acts of piracy or armed robbery against ships. 
 
These amendments entered into force from December 26,2020.  
 
For easy reference enclosed you will find the following documents: 

• Amendments to the Code of the MLC, 2006, 
• Merchant Marine Circular 262 duly updated, 
• Merchant Marine Notice MMN-20/2020.  

 
Please find attached for your reference and waiting for your confirmation of “SAFE 
RECEIPT, READ and UNDERSTANDING”. 

 
Many thanks and best regards, 

Eng. Angie Reyes de Lawrence 

Technical  Manager 

NASHA 

Phone: (507) 314-1934 / 35 

Mobile: (507) 6663-2687 

Fax: 314-0409 
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